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Subject:
Music Tech Equipment Replacement


Background:

On Sunday, June 4, 2006, during the course of a burglary in the Music Building (800), over $100,000 in audio equipment was removed from the building.
This equipment must be replaced in order for the students to continue studies in the Music Tech program.  


Recommendation:
The Board may consider purchase of replacement Music Tech equipment from the College’s Contingency Fund, the Board’s Reserve Fund, or from other College resources.

Prepared by: 

John Backes

Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs
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June 23, 2006

